VISVA-BHARATI
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NOTICE
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This is notified for all research scholars who are getting Non-NET Fellowship
from the university that, they should submit their contingency expenditure bills for
the financial year 2017-18 by 15.03.2018 to the Accounts Office for reimbursement.
It may please be noted that, the deadline mentioned above should be strictly

followed. Bills submitted beyond the prescribed date may not be considered for
reimbursement.
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